
 

 

From: Rainey Hasan <Rainey.Hasan@Phila.gov> On Behalf Of WaterAmountDue
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 8:02 PM
To: 
Subject: Re: 9908 BUSTLETON AVE APT D11, PHILADELPHIA, PA 19115-2126 // Water and Sewer Request

Good evening,  

This account is not individually billed and is in the name of 9908 BUSTLETON AVE, shares a 
common meter. 

Thank you, 
R. HASAN

Sent: Friday, February 16, 2024 6:54 PM
To: WaterAmountDue <WaterAmountDue@Phila.gov>

Subject: 9908 BUSTLETON AVE APT D11, PHILADELPHIA, PA 19115-2126 // Water and Sewer Request

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Hello,
Please find the attached request and provided the requested details.
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